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February 10 Social Meeting at BoK Center 
Our February meeting will be a combination Social event and reprise of last year’s tour of the Bok Center when it was under 

construction.  This year we’ll take in a hockey game and walk about the completed arena.  It certainly looks different than it did a year 

ago!  Game time is 7:05, so we’ll plan to meet at 6:30 in the lobby on the south east side of the arena. 

 

Information about the Oilers, the arena, tickets etc can be found at http://www.tulsaoilers.com/ 

 

Come out, bring a friend and enjoy a hockey game with some folks that will appreciate your engineering jokes! 

Spring Program Lineup  
We have the following lined up for the balance of the Spring 2009 programs.  There have been a few changes since the January 

newsletter.  We’re always looking for new ideas that interest our members, so if you have a suggestion, email us. 

 

• March 10
th

:  Presentation on wireless telephone system implementation in developing countries.  This meeting will be held at 

OSU-Tulsa North Hall.  Room TBD. 

• April 14
th

:  Annual Student project presentations at OSU – Tulsa North Hall 

• May 12
th

:  IEEE Industrial Lecture Series 

• June 9
th

:   Section Picnic Haikey Creek Park 

 

If you have ideas for a program, please email them to teddy.wyatt@ieee.org  We’re always looking for new ideas! 

 

Other Activities and News 
Reserve the second Tuesday evening in January, February, March, April, May and June for the Tulsa Section 

meetings.    Thanks for all of the responses on our recent plea for program ideas.  You should see some of those 

on the program list in coming months.  In the mean time, continue to send ideas for presentations or tours to any 

of your section officers. 
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Your Section Officers for 2008-2009           IEEE Tulsa Section (Geo code R5-00-31) 

Chair: Vice Chair: 

Robert Durham  Phil Petta   

D2 Tech Solutions MPW Engineering 

Business phone:  918 645-6109 Business phone:  918 582-4088 x43 

Email:  rdurham@d2ts.com Email:  philip@mpwenginnering.com  

 

Secretary: Treasurer: 

Larry Paden David McCurley  

Business phone:  918-527-3900 Business phone:  918 258-4839 x114 

Email:  larry@paden.biz    Email:  mr_engineer@ieee.org 

   

Newsletter Editor:   

Teddy Wyatt    

Brushfire Technologies 

Business phone:  918 645-3494 

Email:  teddy.wyatt@ieee.org  

  

PES/IAS Joint Chapter  (PE31/IA34) Chair: Communications Society Chapter (CH05186) Chair: 

Edwin “Bud” Averill Peter Som de Cerff 

Grand River Dam Authority Brushfire Technologies 

Business phone:  918 825-0280 x7743 Business phone:  918 633-5821 

Email:  e.averill@ieee.org Email: peter.somdecerff@brushfiretechnologies.com   

 

  

Student Activities Chair: Open 

Professional Activities Chair:  Open  

GOLD Chair: Open  

Membership Development:   Open 

Program Development:  Open 

Educational Activities:  Open 

Awards:  Open 

 

***************************IEEE Region 5 Information*************************************** 

Region 5 Officers for 2008-9           

Region 5 Director: Region 5 Director-Elect 

David J. Pierce   225 755-3212 Sandra “Candy” Robinson   817 655-7180 

Email:  d.pierce@ieee.org Email:  candy.robinson@ieee.org 

  

Area Chair - North: R5 Professional Activities: 

Steve Watkins  573 341-6321 James R. Look   720 560-3754 

Email:  steve.e.watkins@ieee.org Email:  jim.look@ieee.org 

  

 Region 5 Web Site: ewh.ieee.org/reg/5  

Region 5 IEEE Communities Web Site: www.ieeecommunities.org/ieee.region5 

****************************************************************************************** 

 

Information for the newsletter is always 
welcome!  Email Teddy at 
teddy.wyatt@ieee.org if you have requests, 
ideas or information for the newsletter.  We’ll 
be doing a paper newsletter in November. 

Information for inclusion in next month’s 

newsletter may be sent to teddy.wyatt@ieee.org 
 


